
 

Pre-Conference Training Schedule – SNRD Africa Conference 2023 
 

Saturday – 07 October 2023 (Parallel Training Sessions) 
 

Time Room 1 Room  2 Room 3 

9:00 – 
11:00 

Policy Advice for food 
systems transformation 

Agroecology Training: 
“Towards sustainable food 

systems - Introducing 
agroecology” 

Water-Energy-Food (WEF) 
Nexus Training (English) 

11:00 – 
11:30 

1st Coffee Break 

11:30 – 
13:00 

Policy Advice for food 
systems transformation 

Agroecology Training: 
“Towards sustainable food 

systems - Introducing 
agroecology” 

Water-Energy-Food (WEF) 
Nexus Training (English) 

13:00 – 
14:30 

Lunch Break 

14:30 – 
16:00 

Policy Advice for food 
systems transformation 

Agroecology Training: 
“Towards sustainable food 

systems - Introducing 
agroecology” 

Water-Energy-Food (WEF) 
Nexus Training (English) 

16:00 – 
16:30 

2nd Coffee Break 

16:30 – 
17:30 

Policy Advice for food 
systems transformation 

Agroecology Training: 
“Towards sustainable food 

systems - Introducing 
agroecology” 

Water-Energy-Food (WEF) 
Nexus Training (English) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday – 08th October 2023 (Parallel Training sessions) 
 

Time Room 1 Room 2 Room 3 

9:00 – 
11:00 

Crash course 

“Digital by Choice”: 
Interactive training session 

 

Training Workshop: 
“Ecosystem services and 
transformation of Agri-

Food systems: Introduction 
to concepts, methods and 

policy instruments.” 

Water-Energy-Food (WEF) 
Nexus Training (French) 

 

11:00 – 
11:30 

1st Coffee Break 

11:30 – 
13:00 

Crash course 

“Digital by Choice”: 
Interactive training session 

 

Training Workshop: 
“Ecosystem services and 
transformation of Agri-

Food systems: Introduction 
to concepts, methods and 

policy instruments.” 

Water-Energy-Food (WEF) 
Nexus Training (French) 

 

13:00 – 
14:30 

Lunch Break 

14:30 – 
16:00 

Master Class – 

Food Systems 
Transformation 

 

Training Workshop: 
“Ecosystem services and 
transformation of Agri-

Food systems: Introduction 
to concepts, methods and 

policy instruments.” 

Water-Energy-Food (WEF) 
Nexus Training (French) 

 

16:00 – 
16:30 

2nd Coffee Break 

16:30 – 
17:30 

Master Class – 

Food Systems 
Transformation 

 

Training Workshop: 
“Ecosystem services and 
transformation of Agri-

Food systems: Introduction 
to concepts, methods and 

policy instruments.” 

Water-Energy-Food (WEF) 
Nexus Training (French) 
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